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Wates Residential is working in partnership with London Borough of Wandsworth to deliver 71
much needed homes within the Borough, leaving a lasting legacy for the entire community and
supporting our vision that

“everyone deserves a great place to live!”

Our progress to date

¢ Following the demolition of the
existing structures, Wates have
carried out the below ground
obstruction removal to the East of
the site. This mainly consisted of
old foundations and drainage,
where Gallagher Courts car park is
situated.

e We have carried out the 2™ of our
Archaeological investigation
trenches.

e  Thames Water have approved the
drain diversion design, and this has
allowed the initial excavation works
in Battersea High Street to connect
into the Victorian Sewer System
(photo adjacent)

Our upcoming works How you can reach us Our working hours

Sewer Connection in Battersea Contact details: Monday to Friday:
High Street. Stuart Hamilton
¢ Commencement of the new (Project Manager)
drainage that will divert Gaitskell 07547 572 365

Courts existing sewer from under .
Emergency contact details:
the new development.

08:00 to 18:00

Saturday:

: 13: @
As above 08:00 to 13:00
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- Shaping your community

e Wates has asked our budding young artists from Fledglings Kindergarten
to help with some artwork for our new hoarding. New Signage will be
erected on Battersea High Street in the coming months.

Reshaping
Tomorrow Week

Wates staff will be volunteering the year
at the Katherine Low Settlement. We will
be supplying paint and manpower to
decorate their staircase following repairs
being carried out.

We are working closely with Wandsworth Councilon a
number of employment and training initiatives. If you or
someone you know are unemployed or looking for a change
of career, please read on. Over the next year we will be
recruiting to a number of roles, offering apprenticeships,
pre-employment training and work experience opportunities.
If you would be interested in any of these positions or
require any other support with employment, training and
information on making a career change, please contact
michelle.mcsorley@wates.co.uk or call 07712433278 to
register your interest.
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Wates is a long-time associate member of the Considerate Constructors Scheme (CCS) and as such, ‘;s| DE Q

welcomes your comments on the project. When our site office is up and running at the end of May you

are welcome to visit should you wish to discuss the project with a member of the team. In the meantime if -

you wish to contact amember of the team please contact the Project Manager, Stuart Hamitton, whocan g ASSQCIATE

be contacted at the main site office on 07547 572365 or by email to InfoShuttieworth@®wates.co.uk °~S7~ c <© @
RV
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